

Barnes Farm Junior School



NEWSLETTER

95.1% Attendance

No 12: 3rd December 2021

Christmas is Coming!



Beardwells put up a Christmas tree with some extra help this week and other signs appeared around the school to brighten the place up at the moment with three Christmas trees displayed around school. Craft Club have been working very hard creating decorations for their tree at the Christmas Tree festival at Church of Our Saviour on Saturday. Please pop down and see the trees from 2pm and vote for your favourite!



Our Polite Parade for 3rd December + House Points Update





Griffin	_ Phoenix	Pegasus	Dragon
Griffin	Phoenix	Pegasus	Winners! Dragon
Points	Points	Points	Points
657	354	521	670

Stars of the Week 3rd December 2021 Josh Y6 Yusaf Daniel Y5 Emmie Jak Jay Y4 Joey Finley Sofia Y3 Joey Savvia Grace





45 Reading

champs 72%

PE Reminders

Mon Y3

Tues Y4

Weds Y5

Thurs Y6

In addition, every Friday there is an additional Sports afternoon for one year group in rotation. Dates for the diary are:

Friday 10th Dec Y6 Friday 17th Dec Y3

Please remember to remove earrings! As the weather gets colder, please ensure your child has a plain black/navy tracksuit to keep them warm over the coming weeks.

Reading Books

As we are approaching the end of the term, we request that all book loans be returned to the school.

Our records show that, since Summer 2020, nearly 450 books have been lost or damaged while on loan. We strive to keep our library full of new and wonderful stories, poems, and facts so that the children can read a rich variety of texts. Please support us in this by reminding your children that books are precious and valuable, and should be treated with respect. We may seek reimbursement of £5.00 for any books which are lost or damaged and need to be replaced. Letters have been sent home with children this week if they have an existing overdue loan. We have recently received some donations of books from the school community, which we always greatly appreciate and will help us begin to replenish stock on our bookshelves. Over the coming weeks, please look around your home for any books which may need to be returned to school, especially if you have older children who left the school in July.

Thank you for continuing to support our young readers.

Mrs Crumlish



Chelmsford Food Bank Information Video



